
 

WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

Trustees Meeting 
 

November 18, 2009 
 

The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman at 4:04 P.M.  Also present were  Cathryn 
Clark-Dawe, Librarian, Marty Bender, treasurer, and Sue Barnes, secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted.   
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.   $291.00 is left in the supply budget for 2009. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  1. Dave  and Sue Barnes took discarded books to Salvation Army.  2.  The new library 
cards have not been received . 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  1.  The library will be closed for Christmas vacation on December 27th, 28th, and 30th. 
 
The next meeting will be December 16, 2009. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 P.M. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 


